

Today Ana Juan, president of the Consell de Formentera, met with Jaume Colom, the new president of the Balearic Port Authority (*APB*), at the Port of La Savina to convey "local concern for the current state of the port and to press for solutions for local entrepreneurs affected by disputes over concession awards."

President Juan and Rafael González, mobility councillor, sat down with President Colom, Ignacio Revilla, APB delegate in the Pine Islands, and Jorge Nasarre, director of the APB. Later, the officials met with representatives of Formentera's small and medium-sized business group (Pimef) and the Association of Nautical Services of La Savina to address current problems in the port, including a dispute over operation of the western wharf.

President Juan said that meeting participants floated possible interim solutions until the judicial situation is resolved and, in addition, gave voice to the local administration's main points of concern.

3 February 2023 Communications Office Consell de Formentera